
Seasons of Welcome 
Working together to develop a culture of invitation and participation 

A half day conference organised 
by Churches Together in the 

Merseyside Region 

on 

Saturday 18th March 2017 
9:30am–1pm  

Quaker Meeting House, School Lane L1 3BT 

 

An opportunity through a series of workshops and 
presentations to explore: 

Developing a culture of invitation 

Community Rhythms and working together 

Updates on Pentecost and “Thy Kingdom Come” 
  

Keynote Speaker - Michael Harvey 

Cost £7 inc light refreshments 

To book your place contact office@ctmr.org.uk or call 
0151 709 0125  


